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PHILOSOPHY

Paper : PHI-HC-4036

( Political and Social Philosophy )

( Honours Core )

Full Marks : 80

Time : 3 hours

The figures in the margin indicate full marks
for the questions

First Half

1. Answer the following questions (any fen) : 1x10=10

^ smm ̂  ̂ (f^ cTOT :

(a) What is the etymological meaning of

'Justice'?

'Justice' ?

(b) "Right implies duty." Is it true?

(c) "Liberty is a product of right." Who said this

statement?

^ ̂  ̂ i" ̂
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( 2 )

(d) Who is the father of Anarchism?

CTO?

(e) Who is the author of the book, What is
Property!

What is Property CW ?

(f) What is the origin of the word 'socialism'?

'Socialism' CW f\ "TO ^

(g) Is Marxian Philosophy objective or
subjective?

(TT «ra^?

(h) What is the literal meaning of the term

'monarchy'?

'Monarchy' 1% ?

(i) What is the literal meaning of the term
'theocracy'?

'Theocracy' 1% ?

(j) "Democracy is a Government of the people,
by the people and for the people." Who said
this statement?

"5r«r5g

WH l" ^<Ffl®T?
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(k) What are the two words from which the

term 'democracy' originates?

'Democracy' ft ̂  "*1^ ̂  ?

(}) What is the origin of the word 'humanism'?

'Humanism' ft '*1^ W?.?

(m) Who used the term 'secularism' for the first

time?

'Secularism'

(n) What is the meaning of 'Sarvadharma-
samabhava' in India?

v5!W#5 'Sarvadharmasamabhava'? ft ?

(o) Mention the name of one supporter of
multiculturalism.

2. Answer the following questions (any five) : 2x5=10

ftn (f^ c^iM *11^):

(a) Mention two characteristics of rights of a

citizen.
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(b) Mention two duties of a citizen.

^  «I

(c) Mention two differences between Anarchism

and Terrorism.

w I

(d) Mention two characteristics of Marxism.

(e) What are the two types of Monarchy?

^Tj^xs^ 1% 1% ?

(f) Mention two differences between direct
democracy and indirect democracy.

2fvsj^ ^5(1^

I

(g) Mention two characteristics of humanism.

(h) Write a short note on 'three-fold special
rights of minorities'.

1%^ I
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( 5 )

3. Answer the following questions (any four) : 5x4=20

^5^1^ (1^ :

(a) Write a short note on justice.

•UliR R<jCij ^ Ci3l^l 1%^ I

(b) Write a short note on human rights.

"SIH? ^ C^l^l I

(c) Write a short note on terrorism.

■RTO .£|t^ 1

(d) Write a short note on dialectical materialism
of Marx.

^ej Mention five characteristics of monarchy.
^Ff§j I

(f) Write a short note on direct democracy.

£(V5J^ 9r«t^s^ Fki I

(g) Write a short note on humanism.
^  Fr'n I

(h) Write a short note on multiculturalism.
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Second Half

4. Answer the following questions (any four) : 10x4=40

^ smm ̂  (1^ cw^ vi^)

(a) What do you mean by the duty of a citizen?

What are the different kinds of duty? Explain

briefly.

^ ̂?
1% ? ^ I

(b) What is equality? What are the different
kinds of equality? Discuss.

■3Twi1%? ^ ?
I

(c) What is Anarchism? Explain the charac
teristics of Anarchism.

« c^?

I

(d) What is socialism? What are the merits and
demerits of socialism? Explain briefly.

1% ? "wn i

(e) Explain the Marxian concept of class.
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( 7 )

(f) Explain the merits and demerits of Monarchy.

(g) What is Theocracy? What are the different

'  form of Theocracy? Explain.

f% 1% ?

I

(h) What do you mean by democracy? What

are the main characteristics of democracy?

Discuss.

■^? ^ICoilDll 'I'lt i

(i) What are the obstacles of secularism in
India? Discuss.

f% 1% ?
I

(j) What are the different elements of
multiculture? Discuss.

1% 1%?
I

★ ★★

22A—4000/1217 3 (Sein-4/CBCS) PHI HC 3


